
 

 

Friday 20th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Summer Exam Period 
 
Well done to all students who are currently sitting their exams. It has been wonderful to see how students 
are putting their best foot forward and taking up additional breakfast sessions and staying after school to 
complete quiet revision. We will continue to provide juice, fruit and breakfast bars for students arriving from 
7:45am.  
 
Activities this week 
 
Well done to Y12 and Y11 for their participation in GCSE maths ‘drop down day’ on Thursday, a full day of 
maths is no mean feat and students gave their all in preparation for today’s GCSE maths paper. Students 
were visibly more confident entering the exam hall this morning.  
 
A huge well done to Year 12 Drama who performed their examined piece to an audience on Thursday. “We 
are exceptionally proud of our A Level Drama students who have developed their confidence and skills in 
performance immeasurably since the start of the year and performed for the first time for an audience.  They 
created an original piece of drama which was both entertaining and thought provoking.” Ms Dickson, Head of 
Performing and Production Arts. 
 
Celebration Events 
 
Plans are underway for Y11 and Y13 Graduation. Students are due to be consulted and a rewards event will 
be planned where students will have all of their efforts of recognised.  
 
Intervention  
 
This half term there will be plans to run some small group intervention sessions for those sitting their exams. 
You will be informed separately if your child is expected to attend.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 


